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In accordance with Article 36(2) of Spanish Royal Decree 1066/2007, of 27 July,
on takeover bids, the Spanish National Securities Market Commission (CNMV)
hereby announces that the takeover bid launched by Amber EquityCo, S.L.U. for
100% of the share capital of Applus Services, S.A., which was authorised on 22
March 2024 and whose modification in the envelope phase was also authorised
on 17 May 2024, has been accepted for 91,188,306 shares, representing 70.65%
of the shares to which the bid was addressed and of the share capital of the

offeree company.

Therefore, the bid has had a positive outcome, since the number of shares
included in the acceptance declarations exceeded the minimum limit set by the

offeror for its validity (minimum limit = 64,537,067 shares).

Such outcome shall be published in the quotation bulletins of the trading session

of 11 June 2024.

The above paragraphs are a translation of the original communication of other relevant information in Spanish for

information purposes only.



